
Embassy of Japan Participates in Japanese Cultural Day at NALIS Arima Public Library  

On July 21, 2025, the Embassy of Japan was pleased to participate in a Japanese cultural day 

hosted by NALIS Arima Public Library. The event provided an opportunity for children and 

parents to engage with various elements of Japanese culture through interactive activities such 

as Karuta (Japanese card game), Calligraphy, Origami, and the wearing of traditional happi 

coats. 

The event was warmly received with both children and adults actively engaging in the cultural 

activities. Children in particular expressed great enthusiasm, enjoying hands-on experiences 

and gaining a deeper appreciation for Japanese traditions. 

The Embassy of Japan looks forward to continuing its cultural exchange initiatives and 

fostering a deeper understanding of Japan among the youth. 

  

A child learns to write calligraphy  Parents and staff pose with happi coats 

  

Children show off their origami creations Children play a game of Karuta 



  

NALIS and Embassy staff pose for a picture Parents practiced writing calligraphy 

  

Parents and staff practiced writing calligraphy Children pose with happi coats 

  

Children pratice origami Children pose with happi coats 

 


